
 

 

 
 
23 May 2023 
 
 
M. Spalding 
fyi-request-22404-e8b94c2b@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear M. Spalding 
 
Thank you for your request of 6 April 2023 through FYI.org.nz for the following information  
under the Official Information Act 1982 (the Act):   
  
Please supply all information relating to the proposed redevelopment at 28 Irirangi  
Road and 9,11-13 St Oswalds Road, Greenlane, Auckland.   
 
Kāinga Ora – Homes and Communities are only looking at the feasibility of a redevelopment 
at this site and what sort of configuration of new homes may be feasible at this location. No 
decisions have been made on a redevelopment proceeding. 
 
One document is within scope of your request. This has been attached for you. Please note 
some information is being withheld under section 9(2)(a) of the Act in order to protect the 
identities of current Kāinga Ora customers. Other information has been withheld due to it 
being out of scope. 
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this response. 
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
James Kennelly 
Team Lead, Government Relations 
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